NHS Foundation Trust

Eaton Road Liverpool L12 2AP

Telephone: 0151 228 4811 www.alderhey.nhs.uk

26th October 2015

Jayne Smyth Request-287513-5d756afb@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms Smyth,

Further to your request for information received on 24th August 2015 and allocated reference number FOI-2015-2605 please find below our response to your question.

Questions and Responses

1. Please can you provide me with the strategic plan for your organisations IT department for the next 5 years including opportunities for staff development that may include promotion and also what training opportunities are available for specialist software packages unique to your organisation.

Please see attached the Trusts IMT Strategy. This is in the process of being reviewed now we have moved to a new hospital site.

2. Can you also provide me with your organisations most recent IT departments team structure.

Please see attached.

If you have any queries about this response or wish to discuss your request further please contact the Information Governance team.

If you are unhappy with the response provided, you are entitled, under the Freedom of Information Act to request an internal review.

Yours sincerely,

Information Governance Team

Corporate Affairs

Copyright Notice

The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, for example commercial publication and subscription charge, would require the permission of the copyright holder. In accordance with the Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005, information provided to you may not be used for commercial publication, subscription charge or sold on to a third party, without the permission of Alder Hey Children's NHS Foundation Trust.